
Submission regarding Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain 
Types of Abortion) Bill 2013 - by Peter and Kerrie Edwards.

We strongly support the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain 
Types of Abortion) Bill 2013.

It is disturbing that gender selection abortions are occurring, with a preference for a male 
child, in some ethnic groups in Australia and that Medicare funding is being used to end 
the life of female children.

Medicare funding should only be used for medical procedures, not for the abortion of 
babies on the basis of gender selection because of personal or cultural preferences.


